
The National Weather Service has issued an advisory for  

hazardous weather in the Coastal Orange County area. 

  

A strong cold Pacific Storm system is expected to move slowly  

inland through Southern California.  Inclement weather including  

potential waterspouts over the coastal waters could create  

challenging boating conditions and the storm could make local driving 

difficult.  Everyone should use extra caution.   

 

This is a good time for boaters to get ready for the storm, including 

making sure covers are in place, roller-furling headsails are secure, 

that the vessel’s scuppers are clear, and the bilge pumps operational.   

 

For current weather conditions or additional information,   

please visit the National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration 

online  at: www.NOAA.gov or call (858) 675-8700. 

 

Stormy Weather Watch Friday  

Evening Through Monday 
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If you wish to unsubscribe from future mailings, please call OC Dana Point Harbor  

at (949) 923-2236. 

                                         


